
Addendum 4  

LA01/2020/0975/F 
 

1.0 Update 

 

1.1 During the site visit for the application on 23rd October 2023, 
Committee members queried whether there was planning 
permission on an area of land located immediately south-east of 
the access lane proposed under this planning application.  
 

1.2 A planning history search was carried out which confirmed that 
there is no planning history on this area of land.   

 

2.0     Recommendation  

2.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree 

with the recommendation to refuse the proposed development in 

accordance with paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report.  

 


